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1,544 BOOKS!

WE CHECKED OUT WHAT WE READ

We packed a lot of learning into 3 weeks!  Kindergarten worked on 
distinguishing between fiction and nonfiction books, as well as writing about 
reading.  First grade had a blast reading the Bruce series by Ryan T. Higgins.  
Second grade is learning about how the library is organized and how to use 

call numbers.  Third grade is reading and discussing nonfiction and 
databases.  Fourth grade had a book tasting, discussed figurative language 

as a way to spice up their writing and discussed family traditions!

WHAT WE LEARNED

BOOKS WE LOVED

101 times 
outside of library class

WE VISITED
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WHAT WE LOVED

2nd grade sorting call numbers

A busy morning during open 
check-out

4th grade book 
tasting


